
Autumn Term welcome Newsletter – Dosbarth Celyn 
 
Welcome back to school – everyone has settled really 
well  and we look forward to having lots of fun this 
term! 

  

 

 

 

 

Daily timetable 
8.55 – 9.15 registration and play 

Bore da - Carpet time 
Busy bee activities inside or out! 

10.30 Snack and outdoor play 
Stories and songs 

Nursery – milk/Reception – busy bees 
Nursery home time 11.25 

 
Early reading 

 

 
Reading is one of the most important things you 

can do with your child.  
If you can read to your child everyday please do, 

it is best to read every day in short sessions rather 
than read a whole book in one night or once a 

week! 
 

This term our topic is 
based on the theme 
Once upon a time 

which was chosen by 
the pupils in class. 

 

Wellingtons 

 
We spend lots of time 
outside learning in our 

outdoor areas. To keep the 
children’s school shoes as 
clean and feet dry please 
can you send in a pair of 

wellingtons and 
woolly/warm socks that can 

be kept in school for the 
term with your child’s name 

written inside them? Can 
you send them in a carrier 
bag which can be hung on 

their pegs? 
 

Please let me know if you 
are between sizes as we do 

have some spares! 

Please remember the school website for up-
to-date information: 

www.ysgolcaerdrewyn.co.uk or 
Our school face book page we have Twitter 

too @CaerDrewyn 

http://www.ysgolcaerdrewyn.co.uk/


Staff – Dosbarth Celyn 
 

Class Teacher – Mrs Theobald-Beaumont  
Teaching Assistant – Miss Catherine  

Reception, year 1 and 2 Afternoon teacher – Mrs Vaughan Evans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Door Policy 
We have an open-door policy and 
we really want your child to be 
happy in school. If there is ever 
anything you would like to discuss 
please come in and see me or 
alternatively, you can phone 
school 01490 412418 or e-mail me 
on: theobaldm@hwbcymru.net  
You may also know our family link 
worker Teleri who we can contact 
for support and a chat. She will 
come and visit us on Fridays. 

Milk and snack time 
 
Snack time is at 10.30 – thank you for providing 
healthy snacks/fruit/salad/veg and remembering 

to cut grapes and peel/cut more difficult 
fruits! 

 
Every child is entitled to free milk 

Nursery have theirs at 11.00 and Reception 
have theirs in the afternoon. 

 

PE & forest school 
We have PE and forest schools 
on Friday mornings. Please can 

your child come dressed to 
school in their kits on this day? 

School PE kit is round neck 
white/sky blue t-shirts, and 

black shorts or jogging bottoms 
(ONLY plain sport leggings). 

 We provide waterproofs but a 
warm coat will be needed if it’s 

cold weather! 
Please ensure your child’s name 
is written inside all their things! 
 
 
Water Bottles 

Please send your child in with a labelled 
water bottle filled from home daily. The 

children are able to refill them during the 
day. Bottles will be sent home at the end 

of every day to be cleaned at home. 
 

Hometime 
Please let us know if someone different is 

collecting your child at the end of the 
day. You can phone school and leave a 

message on the answer phone, drop me an 
e-mail or leave a message with the staff 

member on gate duty in the morning.  Seesaw 
Please remember you can see all 

your child/rens work using the app. 
You should of received an invite 

via e-mail 
 

mailto:theobaldm@hwbcymru.net

